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If you had been at May’s events… 

 

 

 

 

Mother’s Day 

Breakfast was held. 

 

 

               

 

 

Crowning of Mary 

was held 

 

 

 

Bingo at the 

K of C Hall 

Monday. 

Doors open @ 5pm 

Games start @ 6pm 
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Grand Knight: Bradley Hood 

678-410-6163 

bradleyphood@gmail.com 

Financial Secretary: Ron Hoenig  

618-604-8664 

ron.hoenig@gmail.com 

Deputy Grand Knight:  

Joseph Giesler 

404-933-8784 

giesleremail@yahoo.com 

Chancellor: Ronald Padavano  

845-294-9217 

rlpesp88@gmail.com 

Recorder: OPEN 

Treasurer: Richard DiCicco  
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Advocate: Joseph Widmayer  

321-795-3345  

widmayers@yahoo.com 

Warden: Joseph Farrelly 
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Ben Adamo 

321-408-4084 

chicoadamo@gmail.com 

Outside Guard: 

Guy DeStefano 

3214172607 

 

1 Year Trustee:  

Thomas Tremblay 

603-540-1899  

jtremblay7@cfl.rr.com 

2 Year Trustee: 

Robert Karl 

321-591-7833  

rkarlsr@gmail.com 

3 Year Trustee: 

Michael Deschaine 

321-698-2136 

mikemrd@yahoo.com 

 Seminarian:  Angel Garcia 

321-245-8923 

a.jomar1@yahoo.com 

Grand Knight’s Message 

Worthy Brothers and Ladies 

 

After receiving the honor of being chosen Grand Knight for a second term I was 

blessed to attend the Florida Knights of Columbus State Convention. I truly 

enjoyed the chance to meet with Brother Knights from around the state and to 

see the great work that is being done by all the Knights throughout Florida.  

Thank you to all who have stepped up to help lead our council in the upcoming 

year. We will have officer installation on Thursday June 27th at 7:30 pm.  

Remember that we are adding a second Friday to our spaghetti dinner at the 

Knight’s Hall. Now the first and third Friday of the month. Come help out or 

bring some friends and enjoy DiCicco’s best. 

Frank and Company. Will be hosting an Italian Night June 29th. It will include 

Baked Ziti, choice of Chicken or Eggplant Parmesan, live music with dancing, 

door prizes and 50/50. Tickets are $25 see an officer or call Frank at 540-429-

2626. 

These fundraisers allow us to support our mission of supporting the community, 

while giving you a chance to spend time with your fellow Knights and families. 

There is a lot we want to do over the next year so I ask you to support one or all 

of these events. 

Continue to keep an eye on your email for other events and opportunities to 

spend time with your brothers. 

Good of the Order: 

Knight of the Month Kevin Freedman 

Family of the Month Deacon Joe and Elly Moran 

 

Vivat Jesus! 

 

Bradley Hood 

Grand Knight 
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4th Degree Officers 

Faithful Navigator:  

Michael Deschaine PGK 

321-698-2136 

mikemrd@yahoo.com 

Captain: 

Joseph A. Giesler, 

404-933-8784 

gieslersemail@yahoo.com 

Admiral: 

Joseph E. Lembcke 

(321)952-5700 

lembcke62@gmail.com 

Pilot: 

Ted Krus 

321-724-0939 

tm_krus@bellsouth.net 

Faithful Spiritual Leader: 

Unassigned 

Comptroller: 

Ron Hoenig  

618-604-8664 

ron.hoenig@gmail.com 

Purser:  

Richard DiCicco 

908-813-9605 

ricknj1956@gmail.com 

Scribe: 

Joseph Widmayer  

321-795-3345  

widmayers@yahoo.com 

Inter Sentinel:  

Ben Adamo 

321-408-4084 

Outer Sentinel: 

Anthony T. Stoio 

321-733-0465 

1st Year Trustee:  

Richard K. Wendt PFN 

321-292-2616 

2nd Year Trustee:  

Robert Allaire PFN 

321-984-9164 

3rd Year Trustee: 

Terry Galvin, PGK  

321-508-5729 

 

 

 

 

Navigator’sBLog 

Worthy Sir Knights, 

 

We are now at the end of our fraternal year and plans are underway for 

our annual Fourth of July Barbecue of Thursday, July 4th as well as a 

special Spaghetti Night fundraiser on Friday, July 5th including festivities in 

the parking lot during the City of Palm Bay fireworks festivities. With the 

new year approaching we will begin planning our annual Fall Family Beach 

Picnic. 

 

Congratulations to the new Assembly officers for the 2024-2025 fraternal 

year. 

Faithful Navigator: Ron Hoenig 

Faithful Captain: Joseph Giesler 

Faithful Admiral: Tom Tremblay 

Faithful Pilot: Theodore Krus 

Faithful Comptroller: Steve Kramer 

Faithful Scribe: Joe Widmayer 

Faithful Purser: Richard DiCicco 

Faithful Inner Sentinel: Frank Sapienza 

Faithful Outer Sentinel: Robert Bodycote 

Trustee 1 year: Robert Allaire 

Trustee 2 year: Tony Krzeminski 

Trustee 3 year: Mike Deschaine 

 

Please support them in their endeavors and the Assembly in the upcoming 

year. 

 

The fruit of silence is prayer. 

The fruit of prayer is faith. 

The fruit of faith is love. 

The fruit of love is service, 

                   - Saint Mother Theresa 



 

Finallly, my most sincere thanks to our Faithful Officers and Sir Knights who 

gave their support and assistance this past year. 

 

For God and country! 

Mike Deschaine, PGK Faithful Navigator 

 

 
                          

HONOR GUARD: If you are interested in helping with Honor Guard duties, please contact SK 

Ron Hoenig at 618-604-8664. For those Sir Knights who do not have regalia, we do have some 

donated to us that would help alleviate the cost for those interested, until you are able to 

purchase your own. Ladies and Sir Knights if you have regalia that you are not using or have no 

longer need of and would like to donate or sell for the nominal price, please call one of the 

above Knights. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Deputy Grand Knight’s Message

 
Knights, 

Congratulations to our officers elect for our 2024 -2025 Fraternal year!  

I am so proud of our council for surpassing the goals set for us. When we needed 

volunteers for a program our guy’s stepped up to help.  A special “Thank you” to all 

of our program directors! Without their dedication to the Knights of Columbus we would just be 

another social group. Our program directors spend countless hours working behind the scenes to 

ensure that our programs run smoothly and professionally.  

We will be busy in the last week of June and the first week of July! We have a couple of fund raisers to 

look forward to. 1st and 3rd Friday evening $10 spaghetti dinners.  Coming up on June 29th is our Italian 

Night dinner dance. We need volunteers to help in multiple positions. Like parking cars, working at the 

bar, serving. It’s a long list of small tasks that make our parties fun to attend. Fifth Sunday is June 30th 

details are still unconfirmed, so we are planning on serving donuts after mass, at a minimum, and we 

will be saying the rosary before the masses.   Our July 4th and this year 5th parties are going to be a 

blast! Rich is going to cook up a storm. As usual we will need a lot of help over those two days.  

Our council wouldn’t be what it is without the Columbus club. We are blessed to have our own facility. 

We can use it as a recreational facility, as well as an income generator. I encourage all our brother 

Knights to not only join the Columbus club but consider it YOUR Clubhouse!  Right now, our main 

revenue generator is Monday night Bingo. We are always in need of volunteers! We need volunteers to 

“call”, help in the hall during games and work in the kitchen.   

I look forward to seeing you all at our upcoming events! 

 

 Have a blessed month, 

Joe Giesler 

Vivat Jesus! 
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District Deputy Message

 

Worthies All, 
I want to congratulate all of you on a job well done this year . We have not 
met our member quota yet, but we are very close and not stopping . This 
Council does lots of good stuff for our church and catholic community and I 
proud of all of you. All I can ask is you do your best and you do so Thank 

You. I hopefully will see some of you at the convention this weekend and if not I know your 
prayers are with us. 
 
Vivat Jesus, 
 
Patrick Farrelly 
DD District Deputy District 30 
GOD BLESS YOU! 
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Pro-Life Corner 

 
Our Annual Diaper Drive to benefit Nana’s House was held in May after 
Mother’s Day.  Patty & I have not finished counting and I have the final 
numbers in next month’s article.  Thank you for everyone who donated.  
Nana’s House will be able to cover plenty of baby butts. 

If you don’t live under a rock, you know it will soon be Election Day 2024.  Most people now 
realize that the 2020 Election wasn’t exactly done on the level (Yeah, they cheated big time). 
This time American’s have the chance to use their Mulligan and put America back on the 
correct path.  Here in Florida, we have a very important Florida Constitutional Amendment 
that needs to be soundly defeated.  Amendment 4 needs to be crushed.  Amendment 4 is the 
Pro-Baby Killing Amendment.  This Amendment will make ABORTION A CONSTITUTIONAL 
RIGHT.  Women will have the right to kill babies up to the moment of birth.  No Pro-Life Law 
will be able to stop it.  After the miracle of overturning Roe vs Wade, the people of Florida 
might just send the state straight to Hell.  So, on November 4th…VOTE NO on Amendment 4 

Mark & Patty Zarraonandia:  Life Director – Pro-Life Couple 
PFOY 
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Ladies Auxiliary News 

Dear Ladies and Knights, 

My year as your President is now coming to an end! I would like to 

thank all my officers, chairmen and ladies who worked so hard.  It’s 

been so much fun planning, decorating and spending time together.  

We all enjoyed our Genesis Baby Shower, Card Party, Garden Tea Party, Meetings 

and Luncheons.  Most of all we’ve loved making new friends. 

I want to thank all the ladies who attended our Officers Appreciation Luncheon 

that was held at the Olive Garden.  We had such a wonderful meal and enjoyed 

spending time together.  Gigi Chassy was presented with the Lady of the Month 

for the month of May.  She worked hard during the year selling tickets and helping 

the needy.  Cathy Johnson, Election Chairman gave out ballots to the ladies who 

are unable to attend the evening meeting. 

I want to thank all the ladies who donated to the “Bakeless Cake Sale.  I presented 

the Scholarship to Miss Shelby Dyce at her graduation.  Our check for the $500.00 

Scholarship was mailed to Melbourne Central Catholic High School. 

During our Social Meeting Susan Burgess was named Lady of the Year.  She was 

always there to help me whenever anything needed done and I definitely 

appreciated her help.  Also, Pat and Ben Adamo were named Family of the Year.  

They were always there to help with setting up our room for our meetings. 

Our Election was held and our newly elected officers are:  President - Susan 

Burgess, Vice President - Gloria Ferrante, Secretary – Nora Stoio, Treasurer – Judy 

Hoenig and Sergeant of Arms – Rita Sapienza.  Our Trustees for the year are 

Andrea Smith and Loretta Calilli. 
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A special Mass will be held for all our Deceased Ladies and Knights #7408 on 

Saturday June 8th.  at 4:00 pm.  Please wear your auxiliary shirts. 

Again, I’d like to thank everyone for your help this past year.  May God bless each 

of you! 

Sincerely, 

Andrea Smith, 

President 
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Spiritual Notes – Deacon Frank 
 

It was 1955 and I was stationed in Japan and Korea as a young Marine.  The Third 

Marine Division had maneuvers called, “The Mar Flex”. It took in a landing at Iwo Jima 

just as it was done 10 years prior. The front of the landing craft opened, and the ramp 

came down, there was a jeep in front of me. He hit the water and sunk in a hole, the 

only thing sticking up was his deep water fording pipes. He swam in on the beach after 

his jeep. I was next in a TD18 Crawler dozer. I had the blade up in the air as I hit the 

water. Not high enough and the blade hit the water and I got soaked. But it was a hot day , so not too bad. 

I spent the rest of the day pulling vehicles out of the volcanic sand on the beach. When it was finished, I 

got a chance to look around. There were still old rusted up tanks, land crafts and other equipment that 

was never moved. I stood in a spell bound trance as I looked around, my heart stood still as I remembered 

John Wayne’s movie, “Sands of Iwo Jima”. I stood where it was the bloodiest battle in the Pacific. Doing 

some research I found that the Japanese death toll was 18,500 and 6,800 U.S. Marines were killed and 

19,200 Marines were wounded. I write this article as we just passed the Day to remember those that gave 

their all and those that gave all they did. A movie that had been on Netflix called, “the Pacific” brings the 

Battle of Iwo Jima a bit more realistic as it was just done by Steven Spielberg, I think. This movie showed a 

new Jersey Italian Marine from Raritan, about 15 miles from where I lived , John “Manila” Basiolne. I 

wrote this as I felt the earth tremble under my feet as I watched this movie. I knew what Mount Suribachi 

looked like as I raised my head and could see the ghosts of the Marines still there. I pray that all over the 

world, where are our Military still remain. WE REMEMBER AND MUST ALWAYSPASS ON WHAT OUR 

HISTORY IS AND HAD BEEN. 

 

Sr. Deacon Frank Falotico, Life Member 3rd and 4th degree.  Secular Order of Serviettes of Mary, 

Life member DAV. 
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The Insurance Guy 

Father’s Day & Charity 

This month is Father’s Day. Every year at this time, I think of my father and all the father 

figures I’ve had in my life – spiritual fathers like the great priests who have helped shape me 

into who I am. My membership in the Knights of Columbus has given me incredible 

examples of men who have dedicated their lives to the service of others and in their 

example, made me a better man.  

Being a Knight truly is to live a life of service. To give of one’s self.  

When I think about the many ways our Order contributes to our parishes and to our communities, I’m 

reminded of what St. Paul tells us about giving: “Each must do as already determined, without sadness or 

compulsion, for God loves a cheerful giver” (2 Cor 9:7).  

“A cheerful giver” — that perfectly describes what it means to be a Knight.  

As a Knights of Columbus field agent, I see in my daily life how Knights give of themselves with joy. When a 

brother Knight chooses to protect his family through Knights of Columbus insurance, he does so out of love. 

He wants to make sure his loved ones are taken care of when he’s gone.  

And I remind him that he’s not only protecting his family. He’s furthering the charitable mission of our Order.  

That’s what sets Knights of Columbus apart. Members who’ve purchased a Knights of Columbus insurance 

product or invested with Knights of Columbus Asset Advisors are doing business with an organization that 

aligns with their Catholic faith.  

Through the business activities and the contributions of state and local councils, Knights of Columbus was 

able to donate more than $185 million to charity last year alone. That doesn’t even include the nearly $21 

million distributed through Knights of Columbus Charitable Fund via grants by donor clients. To be a Knight is 

to be part of a culture of giving – and in terms of business, it’s a culture that turns insurance premiums into 

charitable impact.  

Whether it’s supporting new mothers in need, delivering Coats for Kids, bringing relief after natural disasters, 

or supporting seminarians, the number of people who depend on our help is countless. And the extent of our 

reach would not be possible without our insurance program.  

As the Fraternal Year comes to a close, I want to congratulate you all for the many successes you’ve achieved 

as a council. When we come together under our principles of charity, unity and fraternity, we truly make a 

great impact.  

Thank you, and I wish all of the fathers here many blessings this Father’s Day.  
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Vivat Jesus! 

John Barfield, CLTC, FICF, MDRT 

407-433-5421 

John.barfield@kofc.org 

John.barfield@kofc.org 
 

 

 

mailto:John.barfield@kofc.org
mailto:John.barfield@kofc.org
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Columbus Club Corner 
 

Hello Brothers, 
 
Looking for more of you to step up and join the Columbus Club. 
 
We keep the hall and grounds clean and neat. 
 

We also cover whenever our hall is rented to assure no damage is done. 
 
Shortly our floor tiles will be professionally stripped and 4 coats of wax buffed in.  
The bathrooms and entrance way floor tiles will be professionally cleaned. 
 
 
Our next project coming up will be to clean all trim and molding, re-chalk where needed - 
then paint all trim. 
 
Call me if interested in joining our club: 540-429-2626 
 
Frank 
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Community Activities Director  
 

Worthy Brother Knights, 

Bingo - Chairman Ron Hoenig and Brother Ben Adamo 

The doors open at 5:00 pm for Monday Night Bingo. The Jackpot for the big game this week will start at 

around $950.00. Some of our games have payouts around $150.00. Food and Drinks are being served. 

We have Hamburgers and Fries on the Monday night menu. Our Chicken salad sandwiches, and Hot Dogs are also popular items. 

Take a break from the mundane routine and get out Monday Night to hone your Bingo skills.  Each attendee is given a blue 50/50 

ticket that is entered in the end of month drawing which awards the winner with a cash prize totaling around $200 on some 

months. You can have a light dinner and pick up an ice cream treat at the mid-way break. Look forward to seeing all of you on 

Monday evenings. 

Gentlemen, attendance at BINGO has been light the last couple of weeks, please make an effort to attend and support the Council 

and at the same time have an enjoyable evening out with your significant others. We will be getting a new sign out front of the hall 

and this should help get the word out that we are having Bingo at the hall with the general public. 

FIT Spaghetti Dinner 
Was held on May 1st. It was the last dinner of the year, we had  good support from the Council as usual and I want to thank Tony 

Stoio for getting there early and for all his efforts cleaning up our cookware during and after the preparation of the meal. Also Rick 

DiCicco for cooking the spaghetti, Pat and Ben Adamo for preparing the Garlic bread, Joe Giesler, Mike Deschaine, Kenny and 

Elin for serving and cleaning up afterwards, (hopefully I did not miss anyone). It is always gratifying to hear "Thank you" from the 

students as they pass through the serving line. 

First Friday Spaghetti Dinner 

Was held on May 3rd at the hall. We had a good turnout of patrons again and Rick and Joe provided a delicious meal. The music 

was good also, if you have not attended try to make the next one on June 7th. 

School Gala 

Was held on May 4th. We purchased three tables for our Knights, there were eight seats at each of the tables. I noticed four seats 

remained empty at one of the tables and when I asked who was missing, it was Brad and Susan and Kevin and Page. Turns out 

they were working at the bars along with Rick DiCicco.. It was a fun evening and besides the live auction , the drawings displayed 

in the hallway were awesome to look at, there are some very talented kids at our school. If you have not attended one of these 

events, plan to in the future, you will ) have a great evening. 

Mother’s Day Brunch 

Was held on May 12th. Jerry and Rick manned the frying pans to cook eggs this time, due to one of the ovens not working. 

Sausages were baked in the other, Sue and Andrea, (I believe,) were setting out fruit and baked goods. Brad, Kevin, Mike, Bob, 

and myself assisted with other chores. On cleanup we had Ben and Kevin from Saint Lukes, (I apologize if I missed anyone.)  We 

had a good turn out of parishioners from both Masses. We just made it with the eggs, (None left over,) and we had a couple dozen 

sausages left over which we managed to find good homes for! 
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Saint Luke's Round Table 

Was held on May 14, unfortunately I did not attend but I am sure , there was plenty of good food provided by Mike Lacey and 

company and a good  evening of socializing with our fellow Knights of Saint Luke's.  

   

Consecration of the Grotto at the Hall 

May 21 at our Social Meeting we will be celebrating the Consecration of the Grotto. Attendees will be invited to say the Rosary 

along with our church clergy.  Afterwards the Council will be holding Elections. 
 

Upcoming Events 

June 7. first Friday spaghetti dinner at the Knights Hall 
 

 

Vivat Jesus 

Tony Krzeminski. 
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2023-24 Knight of the Month & Family of the Month Awardees 

 

July: 
Knight of the Month:  Gary Bradley 
Family of the Month:  Shauna, Brock, Emma Gillespie 
 
August: 
Knight of the Month:  Mike Deschaine 
Family of the Month:  Ted and Maria Krus 
 
September: 
Knight of the Month:  SK Richard Di Cicco, PGK 
Family of the Month:  SK Frank and Anne Altro 
 
October: 
Knight of the Month:  SK Terry Galvin 
Family of the Month:  SK Mark and Patty Zarraonandia 
 
November: 
Knight of the Month:  Jerry Morris 
Family of the Month:  SK Tom and Jeanne Tremblay 
 
December: 
Knight of the Month:  Bob Bodycote 

Family of the Month:  SK Ben and Pat Adamo 
 

January: 
Knight of the Month:  Jim Deegan 
Family of the Month:  Sue Burgess 
 
February: 
Knight of the Month:  Ron Padavano 
Family of the Month:  John and Mary Ellen Sikking 
 
March: 
Knight of the Month:  Tony Krzeminski 
Family of the Month:  Kevin and Paige Freedman 
 
April: 
Knight of the Month: Kevin Kenna 
Family of the Month: Ron and Judy Hoenig 
 
May: 
Knight of the Month: Kevin Freedman  
Family of the Month: Deacon Joe and Elly Moran 
 
June: 
Knight of the Month:  
Family of the Month:  

 

 

Knight of the Year:  
Family of the Year:  
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Calendar of Events 
Happening in June 

Month Date 
Event 

 1  

 2  

 3 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 4  

 5  

 6 Assembly Meeting 4th Degree 7:30PM 

 7 1st Friday Spaghetti Dinner at the Hall 

 8 
Special Mass for Deceased Ladies & 
Knights 4PM 

 9  

 10 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 11 
Ladies Aux. Meeting 11AM 
Officer & Director Meeting 7:30 PM 

 12  

 13 Council Meeting & 1st Degree 7:30 PM 

 14 Flag Day 

 15  

 16 Father’s Day 

 17 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 18  

 19  

 20  

 21 3rd  Friday Spaghetti Dinner at the Hall 

 22  

 23  

 24 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 25  

 26  

 27 SOCIAL MEETING 7:30 PM 

 28  

 29 Italian Knights Dinner/Dance at Hall 

 30  

 31 
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Information 

+ Meetings 

(All meetings are at the Council Hall 

unless otherwise announced) 

Fourth Degree  

First Thursday at 7:30 PM 

General Council (Business)  

Second Thursday at 7:30 PM 

Columbus Club  

Second Thursday at 6:30 PM 

General Council (Social)  

Fourth Thursday at 7:30 PM 

First Degree  

TBA by Grand Knight 

 

Happy Birthday! 

Bruce H. Becker 

Kyle Martin Cahalan 

Joseph R. Catania 

Edgard G. Colon 

Robert J. Deschenes 

Guy C. DeStefano 

Kevin Freedman 

Robert J. Karl 

Deacon Joseph M. Moran 

Cenobio Robles 

Angel R. Sanchez 

Darrell C. Shonkwiler 

Deacon Alfred P. Somma 

Joseph L. Strooband 

Thomas M. Tremblay 

Michael C. Wahlberg 

Glen W. Weimar 

Michael Wilcox 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Get Listed in our 
Boosters Club 

 
Gary & Diane Bradley 
Pat & Nancy Farrelly 
James E. Krempasky 

Peter Thibault Sr. 
The Ladies Auxiliary 
Ron & Judy Hoenig 

Jerry Morris 
Bradley Hood 
Kevin Kenna 

Bert Kaiser and Eileen Burns 
James Krempasky and Shirley 

Hollink 
Tony Kreminski 

Joseph and Victoria Ciambra 

Greg Hoenig 
John Helms 

Rick Di Cicco, PGK 
St. Luke's Kitchen Crew 

Gene Titus 
Michael Wahlberg 

Kenneth Friedel Family 
 
 

Cost to be a Booster is $5 per 

name or $10 a couple.  See the 

Financial Secretary for payment. 

Get Listed in our 
Boosters Club 

 
The Ladies Auxiliary 
Pat & Nancy Farrelly 

Ted & Maria Krus 
Rich & Rita Wendt 

Terry and Mary Galvin 
Michael Deschaine 

Tony Krzeminski 
Rick Di Cicco, PGK 

Frank Wahla 

 

 See the Faithful Comptroller for 
payment. 
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Information Cont. 

 

 

List of Brothers & Sister who Rest in Peace 

Eugene Callagy, Thomas Pernice, Peter Cote, John Pordon, Michael 

Finn, Robert Lannon, Fred Marano, Patrick Steffens, Robert Meehan, 

Fred Mercier, Leonard Miller, Edward Parsley, Tim Chasey, Joseph 

Rinando, William Bloemen, Robert, Goldbach, Nannette Apel, Tony 

Colandrea, Kenneth Jaques, Doug Kalcik, Kevin Roberts, Frank Ferrante, 

Tim Holcomb, Fred Weinert, Nicholas Fiasconaro, Alrico Eric 

Macrorenhas, Juan Ferras, Gene Janutolo, Michael Uhaul, Rene 

Laimont, Mel Broom, James Duffy, Kenny Derenthal, Msgr. Cleo 

Schmenk, Linda Boland, Antoinette Kaye, Dorothy Mulligan, Irene 

Ryan, Bernard Seman, Fr. Edward Hamilton, Albert Sorrentino, Chester 

Milza, James Grossman, Pete Hoffman, Tom Boland, Ann Coyne, 

Bob Goldback, Thomas Opalewski, John Landry, Bill Holmes, Marcia 

Falotico, Pablo Molina, Bob Calarco, Joseph Fliss, Dirk Kraus, John 

Malys, Leonard Hill, John Davis, Thomas Gourley, Russell Baxter, 

Edward J. Dudek, Walter Carper, Thomas Good, Mary Farrelly, Claudia 

Benifeito, Robert Rossman, Norman Measel, John Reddy, Beryl 

Kruempel, Dennis Yangco, Dennis Vukson, Mark Schiro, Henry 

Gartner, Peter Arbona, Gary Von Dross,  PGK, PFN, FDW Bob 

Burgess, Gerald Burdick, Harry Vadney, William Hawk, Joseph 

Skoskie, Mike Brown, Paul Gallant, Tom Lipton, Robert Zerkowski, 

Carol Desmaris, Phil Rosaci, Jeanine Lembcke, Bill Stearly, 

Thomas E. Smith, Marietta Janutolo, Deacon John Dunlop, Sidney 

Durham, Bert Kaiser, Paul E. Phenix, Jr., Richard Wendt PFN, 

Fr. Robert “Bob” Hoeffner 

 

May they rest in peace and in the care of our Lord.  Please pray 

for these brothers and sisters who have gone to their eternal 

reward. 
 

Council Information 

Address 

6725 Babcock St. 

Malabar, FL  32950 

321-312-6480 

Mailing Address 

PO Box 60778 

Palm Bay, FL 32906-0778 

We're on the Web! 

See us at: 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website
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   Pictures from May 
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More Pictures from May 
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                                                  RENT OUR HALL! 
 
 

                                      
 
 

1. Security deposit - $450.00 on all rentals (refundable)  
2. Kitchen Rental - $50.00 

3. Whole Building - $150.00 per hour 

4. Kitchen (East) Hall - $150.00 per hour 

5. No Kitchen (West) Hall - $75.00 per hour 
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